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14th June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

BOOK FAIR 2021 
  
Exciting news.  The Book Fair will be in school from Tuesday 15th to Friday 18th June for the 
children to come and look to see what books are on offer. 
 
Please see the attached and have a look at the books with your child/ren and should you wish 
place an order returning the form to Mrs Hardiment at school where the orders will be 
processed.  Please follow the instructions on how to pay online on the order form.  PLEASE DO 
NOT SEND CASH TO SCHOOL. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Janet Hardiment 
Senior Office Administrator 
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